

Bulldog Monthly

September 2022

Issue :

Official Newsletter of the Bedminster Township School PTO www.BedminsterPTO.org

Welcome back, Bulldogs!



To our newest Bulldogs, welcome to BTS! We are so happy to have you!! I hope that everyone had a wonderful and memorable summer filled with fun and lots of laughter! The PTO board has worked hard throughout the summer to plan out a great year! We have many fun adventures planned for you for this school year, so we hope you are just as excited as we are!

I am proud to introduce the newly elected Executive PTO Board members for the 2022–2023 school year: Chemagne & Greg Kania, Co-Vice Presidents; Danielle Fredella, Secretary; and Jessica Pascale, Treasurer.

The PTO Newsletter is a monthly publication that provides students, families, and the Bedminster community with information on school events, important upcoming dates, as well as all around information about the school, our children, and the local community.

To help kick off this school year, in August, the PTO board members installed the fence signage on the baseball field. Make sure to check it out! Recently, we welcomed our newest bulldogs into the building by hosting our kindergarten orientation and traditional ice cream social, as well as our new student orientation and tour. We were also honored to spread the love and host the Welcome Back Teacher/Staff Luncheon. We would like to give a special "thank you" to all the volunteers and community service members for helping the PTO makes these events possible!

Up next is our **SPIRIT WEAR SALE!** Show that BTS spirit and snag your Bulldog swag! The sale will begin on September 27th and run until October 7th. Every Friday is "Bulldog Friday" so make sure to rock that spirit wear and show that Bulldog pride!

Also just around the corner is the PTO hosted **SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR** which will begin Monday, October 10th and run until October 14th! More details will be shared at a later date.

Finally, after a TWO YEAR hiatus, I am so excited to announce that our annual **SPOOKTACULAR** is back! Get your Halloween costumes ready and have your dancing shoes on! There will be pizza, games & prizes, music and so much more! Save the date - October 28th!

The Parent Teacher Organization is a group of volunteers made up of parents, teachers, administration and community members who raise money through many various fundraisers which in turn goes right back to our children. Please consider joining us!

Please follow us on social media as we post daily and do our best to keep you updated! We look forward to seeing you!

Sincerely, Marissa Nolfi, PTO President

2022-2023 PTO Executive Board

Marissa Nolfi

President

Chemagne Kania Greg Kania

Vice Presidents

Danielle Fredella Secretary

Jessica Pascale

Treasurer

Dates to Remember September

20 PTO Meeting, RM 315 School Cafeteria

26 Yom Kippur (No School)

27 School Spirit Wear sale ends

October

7 End of School Spirit Wear
10 Scholastic Book Fair begins
14 Last day of Scholastic Book Fair
11 PTO Meeting, RM 315
28 Spooktacular

November

10-11 NJEA Convention (No School)

15 PTO Meeting, RM 315

26-27 Thanksgiving Holiday (No School)



Newsletter Sponsor

NATURAL







TANVEER A. JANJUA, MD

Dr. Janjua is a board-certified facial plastic surgeon trained in otolaryngologyhead and neck surgery at Yale University.

- Botox
- IPL Juvederm
- Removal
- Rhinoplasty Laser Hair • Facelift
 - Blepharoplasty

A COMPLIMENTARY **FACIAL CONSULTATION**



2345 Lamington Road, Suite 108 Bedminster, NJ 07921 Office: 908.470.2600 Cell: 908.800.4993 Email: tjanjua@drtjanjua.com www.janjuafacialsurgery.com



Stay Connected



@ BedminsterPTO



@ BedminsterPTO



@ Bedminster Township School PTO

Visit our website <u>www.bedminsterpto.org</u> for more information or to contact us.

Do you want to volunteer to help, but don't know where to start? Fill out this Google Form and one of our members will contact you.

Join the PTO!

Click here to download the membership form and join our PTO!